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Headteacher’s Message 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As I write this newsletter, I can hardly 
believe that we are in March already. 
The daffodils have appeared in the 
flowerbeds on the approach to the 
school office.  It is certainly starting to 
feel that spring has sprung!  
 
World Book Day 
Thank you to everyone who came in 
dressed as a word and for your support 
with this.  We were so impressed with 
the creative, imaginative and 
inspirational costumes created.  Part of 
the fun is always guessing what others 
have dressed up as! The vocabulary 
parade in the afternoon was super too.  
We had a great World Book Day! Thank 
you for making this possible. 
 
Roving Book Shop Tuesday 7th March 
We will be welcoming the Roving Book 
Shop back again this term.  Children will 
have the opportunity to visit during the 
school day – for further details please 
see the letter sent earlier this week from 
Mrs Brydon.  We also welcome you to 
come in and browse the shelves with 
your child between 3:30pm and 4pm.  
We receive a percentage of money to 
spend on books with every sale so, 
please do help us by buying a book if 
you are able to.  
 
Year 6 SATS meeting 
Thank you to all parents and carers who 
attended this information evening 
regarding the upcoming SATs in May.  
We do hope that you found this useful 
and informative. If you were unable to 
attend, the PowerPoint is available on 
the website on the Year 6 page. 
 
Hayling Horticulture Society 
This week I met with the HHS to discuss 
how Mill Rythe Junior School can 
become involved in the Growing 
Together project.  We are hoping to be 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
  
7 Mar Roving Book Shop 3.30-
4pm 
 
10 Mar PTA Non School Uniform 
– donation for the Rainbow Raffle 
 
13 Mar 5T Assembly 3.05pm  
15 Mar 4B Assembly 3.05pm 
16 Mar 6G Assembly 3.05pm 
 
17 Mar Mothers’ Day Sale 
 
20 Mar 5H Assembly 3.05pm 
22 Mar 4C Assembly 3.05pm 
23 Mar 6C Assembly 3.05pm 
 
24 Mar Y4 Butser Hill 
24 Mar End of Spring Clubs & 
Morning Mastery 
 
28 Mar PTA Easter Bring & Buy 
Sale 
29 Mar Y3 Fishbourne 
31 Mar 3G Assembly 9am 
31 Mar 3SB Assembly 3.05pm 
31 Mar Last Day Spring Term 
 

INSET DAYS 
  

5th June 2023 

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

1st May 2023 

8th May 2023 

 

House Points 
For the TERM 

 
Hardy:   1604 
Nelson:   1246 
Trafalgar:  984 
Victory:   1831 

able to offer children gardening 
opportunities at lunchtimes and, in 
time, grow our own produce.  The aim 
is to enjoy the fruits of our labour but 
also to donate the produce to local 
charities so that it can be shared with 
our community. We are very excited 
about this opportunity.  
 
Volunteer Readers 
You may remember a couple of 
weeks ago we asked for volunteers to 
hear our children read.  This week, 
following the appropriate 
safeguarding checks, the first of our 
volunteers started.  It was so                               
lovely to see children being heard 
read and enjoying a book together. If 
this sounds like something you would 
be interested in getting involved with, 
please contact the school office for 
more information.   
 
Rainbow Raffle 
Next Friday, children are invited to 
wear their home clothes for the day in 
exchange for a coloured item.  Items 
will then be raffled off at the Easter 
Bring and Buy sale on Tuesday 28th 
March. Please can classes bring in 
the following: 
3G Orange 
3SB Red 
4B Yellow 
4C Green 
5H Blue 
5T Purple 
6C White/silver 
6G Pink 

 
Have a lovely weekend – see you on 
Monday. 
 
 
Mrs Maxwell 
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